
 
 

Event Detail Sheet 
 

Name of Event: Valerie’s House Project 
 
Date & Time:  Wednesday, April 9th @ 6:00pm 
 
Location:  Valerie’s House Pensacola 
   904 E Gadsden Street 
   Pensacola, FL 32501 
 
Drop-Off:  4:45-5:15pm @ PCC 
 
Pick-Up:  8:15pm (est.) @ PCC 
 
Choirs Involved: Ambassadors + SAS 
 
Attire:   Informal Uniform (PCC polo, casual bottoms, casual shoes) 
 
Appearance: Casual 
 
Other Information:   

• Singers should arrive at PCC as early as 4:45 but no later than 5:15. We will briefly 
rehearse and then carpool to Valerie’s House (PCC staff will drive). 

• Singers will lead elementary-age children through singing and songwriting activities 
themed around grieving lost loved ones. 

• Dinner will be provided. 
• We will carpool back to PCC after the event. 
• Valerie’s House is a fairly small facility and this is a closed, private event, so it will not 

be possible for parents to stay and observe, but we look forward to sharing photos 
and stories afterwards! This will be PCC’s first collaboration with Valerie’s House, and 
we are excited to give the gift of music to young people in our community who are 
most in need of its healing powers. 


